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Winona ORC Starlight Stroll - Time to Register! 

Winona ORC is accepting registrations for the thirteenth 

annual Starlight Stroll Run/Walk/Roll 5k and 1 Mile event, 

being held Friday, November 7, 2025. The Stroll will take 

place at East Lake Lodge and begins at 6:00 p.m. Those 

participating in wheelchairs will begin 5 minutes prior to the 

runners/walkers. For a discount, gather 5 or more friends!  

 

Registration forms can be found on the Winona ORC website at 

www.winonaorc.org or you can register online at 

www.active.com. 

 

The Starlight Stroll is a unique fundraiser which will open 

the door for area runners, walkers and those with disabilities 

to join together in a healthy community activity. Wheelchair 

entries have the option of participating with or without 

assistance and are welcome in both distances. 

 

This is one of our annual fundraisers to support our programs 

to educate, empower, and employ people with disabilities and 

assist them with meaningful employment.  

http://www.winonaorc.org/
http://www.active.com/
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Grab your glow-sticks, find your neon and join us for Winona’s 
only night-time race! Pre-register by October 17th to 

guarantee a t-shirt. The fun starts when the sun goes down! 


